
This Week at Centenary:  May 7-13 

Sunday, 7   
 8:00 a.m. Alleluia Choir Rehearsal 
 9:00 a.m. Worship Service (S) 
 10:00 a.m. Connection Time 
 10:15 a.m. 50 Year Member Breakfast 
 10:15 a.m. Sunday School 
 5:00 p.m. Youth Group End of Year Celebration 
   
Monday, 8  
 9:00 a.m. Quilters (Room 19) 
 9:00 a.m. Centenary Servants (K) 
 6:00 p.m. Monday Nite Lite 
 6:45 p.m. Trustees (MR) 
 
Tuesday, 9   
 9:00 a.m. Brookstone Estates Bible Study 
 10:30 a.m. Glenwood Bible Study 
 12:00 noon TLC:  Tuesday Lunch Club  (FH) 
 
Wednesday, 10   
 9:00 a.m. Staff Meeting (Conf.) 
 6:00 p.m. Handbell Choir (Rm. 27) 
 6:30 p.m. Confirmation Class (YR) 
 
Saturday, 13     
 10:00 a.m. Blessing of the Pets (rain date) 
 5:45 p.m. Worship Service (S) 

CHURCH STAFF 

CHURCH OFFICE                          342-2030                    E-MAIL 

Dr. Joseph Scheets, Directing Pastor              690-4003              joe@effinghamcumc.com 

Rev. Jessica Baldyga, Associate Pastor         342-2644      jessica@effinghamcumc.com 

Connie Wieck, our United Methodist Covenant Partner Missionary 

Ann Roedl, Music Ministries Coordinator                                           ann@effinghamcumc.com 

Chris Prince, Handbell Choir Director                 663-0804          chris@effinghamcumc.com 

Linda White, Organist 

Chris Prince, Office Manager                      chris@effinghamcumc.com 

Kim Mersman, Secretary                         kim@effinghamcumc.com 

Centenary Family in the Hospital 

(*) Returned Home 

“Centenary: 

   where every member is a minister.” 

Brookstone Estates 

Nancy Bazzell    Darlene Roberts   

 

Lakeland Rehab & Health 

Ruth Scheets    Helen Wakefield    Wilma Vandeveer  

Wanda Crews  
 

Villas of Holly Brook 

Florence Richards    Joyce Mietzner 

 

The Glenwood 

Esther Craig    Doris White     Eileen Cumming 

  

Lavender Ridge 

Verna Purdy    Chrystal Peters 

 

Lutheran Care, Altamont 

Melba Middlesworth    Gladys Gabel  

 

Brookstone Suites Senior Living 

Sallie Johnson 

Children are welcome to be dropped off in the nursery,  

but we love the sound of children in worship. 

“…for the Kingdom of Heaven belongs to such as these.” 

 – Matthew 19:14 

The mission of Centenary United Methodist 

Church is to make disciples of Jesus Christ for 

the transformation of the world. 

Worship Schedule 
 Saturday                        5:45 p.m. 

 Sunday                        9:00 a.m.  

 Sunday School        10:15 a.m.-11:15 a.m. 

 Monday Nite Lite     6:00 p.m.  

May 6, 7, 8, 2017 

Welcome to  

Effingham Centenary United Methodist Church 

203 E Grove Ave    Effingham  IL  62401 

217-342-2030    www.effinghamcumc.com 

Where it’s all about 

Knowing Christ… 

     Growing in Christ… 

          Showing Christ… 

               and Becoming the Difference 

Please pray for the family and friends of Rosalee Walls, who 

passed away on Tuesday, May 2, 2017. 



“Do no harm.  Do Good.   

Stay in love with God.” - - - John Wesley 

PRAYER OF DEDICATION 

Dear Lord, our God, you guide us as a loving shepherd. In 

your presence, our spirits are renewed. In your wisdom, we 

discover peace. In fellowship together, we find ways to 

share your good news with others. As we enjoy your 

blessings, help us to give from our abundance with glad 

and generous hearts. We dedicate these tithes and 

offerings in the name of Jesus, the Good Shepherd who 

laid down his life for his flock. Amen.  

Joe’s Notebook 

For God so loved the world, God sent Jesus. 

For God so loves the world, God sends you. 

---Len Sweet 

THESE ARE THE CURRENT NEEDS FOR  

Midwest Mission Distribution  

Center 

White cloth diapers   bike reflectors  

new 5 gallon buckets   

Place items in the box in the connection area. 

Midwest Mission 
D I S T R I B U T I O N  C E N T E R  

Saturday, June 3rd 

8:00 a.m.-Noon 

Free Will Donation 

Proceeds to benefit trip to  

Appalachian mountains in Frakes, KY. 

Donations can be dropped off at the church garage  

starting Monday, May 15  
from 7:00 am to 4:00 pm.   

NO CLOTHING PLEASE.   

Help needed Saturday of the sale to set up,  

loading items for customers, and tearing down.   

IF HELPING TO SET UP,  

PLEASE BE AT THE CHURCH AT 7:00 A.M. ON JUNE 3. 

If any questions call Bev Awalt at (217) 821-1680 

Flowers on the altar 

are given by Patty Scheets  

in celebration of Joe’s birthday 

TLC: Tuesday Lunch Club 

May 9 at Noon 

TLC: Tuesday Lunch Club will be held May 9 at noon in the 

Fellowship Hall.  Our special guest this month is Kaye 

Kimpling who will be talking to us about her trip to Antarctica. 

Please come and bring a friend and share a catered lunch. 

There is no age limit to attend. Everyone is welcome!  The 

cost for May is $6.00. 

The sign-up sheet is in the Connection Area.  Sign-up for 

yourself and your friend! 

For more information contact Debbie Lappin 343-8706 

TLC: Tuesday Lunch Club      

goes out for lunch in June! 

If you have never experienced a Moonburger, or if you would 

like to revisit Moonshine, an outing to Moonshine is being 

planned for Thursday, June 1.   

Enjoy a Moonburger in a picnic setting with friends from 

Centenary.  We will leave the back parking lot of the 

church at 10:30 A.M. for the trip to south of Casey.  The grill 

shuts down at 12:30, so we need to arrive well before then. 

Depending on your choice of sandwich, drink and chips, plan 

on spending $8 to $10.    

Please sign up in the Connection area or call the church 

office if you would like to go.  We will take the church vans 

and other vehicles as needed.  As you sign up if you have a 

vehicle that can transport 5 or 6 persons and are willing to 

drive if needed, please indicate.   

Looking forward to a fun outing with friends from Centenary. 

 For questions, call  Larry or Beth Wattelet 347-7458. 

Please note: For this trip we are asking that you let us 

know if you are coming no later than May 30th, because 

we need to get our transportation lined up. 

Do You Know......The bouquets we 

enjoy on the altar for weekend worship are 

taken after services either by the person(s) 

who provided them, or by Centenary's special 

delivery servants.  

There is an opening for someone (perhaps you) to volunteer 

to take flowers one Monday each month to a homebound 

person or someone in an assisted living facility or in the 

hospital. 

If you would like to be part of this ministry or would like more 

information, please call the church office (342-2030) or 

Peggy Peters (347-9629). 

April Giving for 

Put "Debt" to Bed:  $3,459.68 

Amount owed to the bank 

for the Building Loan:  $90,812.14 

And check out our directing pastor’s daily devotional blog, 
www.joescheets.com 

http://www.joescheets.com

